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 Programme- Training Programme for teaching staff 

 Concept/Subject- Star Board (Smart Board) 

 Organizers-         Department of Computer Science 

 Dates-  B-I- 6 July to 8 July, 2017   Time- 1.00 to 2.00 

   B-II- 10 July to 12 July, 2017  

   B-III- 25 July to 27 July 2017 

 Chairperson- Principal, Dr. J.D. Sonkhaskar 

 Speakers- 1. Smt. R. M. Rahane 2.  Smt. J.J Bhangare 

 

Programme Report 

 

 Department of Computer Science organized a three days training programme 

for the senior College teachers of the College. The inauguration of the programme 

was took place by the auspicious hands of Principal Dr. J.D. Sonkhaskar. In her 

inaugural speech she, emphasized the need of the ICT teaching and learning in the 

present times. She talked about the need of updating teachers with new technology 

for the effective teaching learning process. 

For this training programme the head of department of Computer Science, Smt. R. 

S. Rahane and Assistant Professor Smt J.J. Bhangare took lot efforts and taught 

various ICT skills to participant teachers.  

This training programme was organised in three different batches of three day each. 

The training of first batch was conducted during 6 July to 8 July 2017. Second batch 

was conducted during 10 July to 12 July, 2017 and third and last batch training was 

conducted during 25 July to 27 July, 2017. Principal Dr. J.D. Sonkhaskar provided 

her valuable guidance all required support for the successful completion of this 

training programme. 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 


